August 26, 2022

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

We had an awesome first full week of school! It was great seeing all of you at Back To School Night. I
know the teachers loved sharing with you the great fun your children will have at Nazareth School this

year. Thank you for the overwhelming enthusiasm to sign up to volunteer in the classrooms, and for the
many Nazareth fundraisers and community events.

The upper campus playground is well on its way to being ready for the children to enjoy basketball,
pickle ball, volleyball, and tennis. In the meantime, we have opened up the lower basketball courts for the
children to enjoy. The new asphalt has been curing for thirty days and is nearly ready to be painted. The
project began in late June and will be completed in September. New fencing will be installed throughout
the campus, including a gate limiting access from the Nazareth House walking path. In addition, in order
to ensure the safety of all our staff and students, Nazareth School will become a fully closed campus.
During the school day, there will be only one point of entry at the bottom of the ramp, which will include
a camera and buzzer system. The fence construction will begin in September, so please have patience as
we continue to strive to keep are community safe.

Please save the date for our first PTG General Meeting on Tuesday, September 27 in the auditorium at
6:30pm. As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering an environment of inclusivity and empathy,
Nazareth School is bringing back author Jodee Blanco to implement a comprehensive program to
students, teachers, staff, and parents on the topic of social media and anti-bullying. She will be speaking
to the various classes during the school day, participating in a faculty in-service in the afternoon and then
presenting to parents in the evening. We invite all parents to come to see her presentation at the PTG
General Meeting.

Take a moment every week to read our awesome Nazareth News in the family envelope. It will have
reminders, important dates and a comprehensive list all of the exciting activities Nazareth School offers
including information about Picture Day, Altar Servers Training, Food Drive Friday, volunteers needed,
scrip, hot lunches, and catch of the week.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons

Principal
Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth
Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are guided
by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.
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